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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
I am pleased to confirm the class structure for September 2024.  
 

 Staff 
EYFS UNIT 
2yr olds, Nursery and Reception  

Mrs Callaghan (Head of School), Mrs Sutton, (Pastoral Lead)   
Mrs Wainwright (2yr Old Key worker)  

Year 1 and Year 2 Miss Sands  Miss Hindle  
 
Mrs Atherton 

Year 3 and Year 4 (Smaller class)  Miss Curtis  
Year 5 and Year 6 Mrs Price (Assistant Headteacher)  
Resource Provision  Miss Pemberton, Mrs Alexander, Mrs Thompson, Mrs Morgan-Astle  
SENCO  Mrs Arnaud 
PE Teacher  Miss Greenhalgue 
Music Teacher  Mrs Coombes  
Business Manager Mrs Wakefield 
Admin Officer    Miss Carter  

 
As Head of School, am looking forward to going back and teaching in the classroom in September. This is 
part of the job I thoroughly enjoy and am fortunate to be able to do due to our small school size. I have 
taught in classes right across the school this year which has been my favourite part of the week. All 
children will be spending the day in their new class structure on Monday 8th July.   
 
We are pleased to be able to offer a full-time nursery again in September, a letter has been sent separately 
to our EYFS parents.  
 
I would also like to congratulate Mrs Price who was successful at interview to become our new Assistant 
Headteacher from September 2024 and to Miss Pemberton who also joins our senior leadership team. I 
would also like to thank Miss Lydon for all of her support this year, Miss Lydon will be embarking on new 
adventures in September and we wish her the best of luck.  
Kind regards, 

 
 

Mrs Callaghan  
Head of School 
Frodsham Primary Academy 

 


